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PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

Publication notice of 2025 Half-Year Financial Report  

 

 

 

 

Amsterdam, 7 August 2025 – Cementir Holding N.V. announces that the Half-Year Financial Report at 

30 June 2025 of the Cementir Holding Group, approved by the Board of Directors of the Company on 29 

July 2025, has been made available today on the company’s website www.cementirholding.com in the 

section “Investors /Financial reports”, as well as on the storage system at the Dutch Authority for the 

Financial Markets (AFM - De Autoriteit Financiële Markten) at the address 

www.afm.nl/en/sector/registers/meldingenregisters/financiele-verslaggeving. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About Cementir Holding 

Cementir Holding is an international manufacturer and supplier of a wide range of building materials products and innovative 
building solutions, with operations in 18 countries and a workforce of around 3,000 people. The Group is global leader in the  
white cement business and is one of the largest constituents of the Star segment of the Euronext Milan Stock Exchange.  
With sustainability at the core of its strategy, Cementir has its emissions reduction targets independently verified by the Science 
Based Target initiative and it is rated A for Climate Change and A- for Water Security by CDP. The Company is also rated BBB- 
with Stable Outlook by S&P. 
 
Learn more about Cementir Holding on www.cementirholding.com 
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